
TOWN OF WOLFEBORO 

CONSERVATION COMMISSION 

PUBLIC HEARING 

 
Pursuant to RSA 36-A, the Wolfeboro Conservation Commission will hold the 

following Public Hearing on Monday, April 8, 2019 at 6:30 PM at the Great Hall at the 

Wolfeboro Town Hall, 84 South Main Street, Wolfeboro, NH. 

 Acquisition of a conservation easement, to be known as The Bridger Wildlife 

Habitat, from Jeffrey D. Marchand Family Revocable Trust to the Town of 

Wolfeboro and Land Bank of Wolfeboro-Tuftonboro, Inc. on parcel Tax Map 

36-2 
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